

City of Albuquerque

P.O. BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

March 25, 1996

Gregory J. Krenik, P.E. Mark Goodwin & Associates P.O. Box 90606 Albuquerque New Mexico

RE:

REVISED GRADING AND DRAINAGE PLAN FOR CIRCLE K AT GOLF COURSE AND PASEO DEL NORTE (C12/D1G1), SUBMITTED FOR BUILDING PERMIT APPROVAL, ENGINEER'S STAMP DATED 3/21/96.

Dear Mr. Krenik:

Based on the information provided in the submittal of March 22, 1996, the above referenced plan is approved for Building Permit release.

Please be advised that an Engineer's Certification per the D.P.M. will be required prior to Certificate of Occupancy release.

If you should have any questions, or if I may be of further assistance to you, please call me at 768-2666.

Sincerely,

Susan Calongne, P.E.

City/County Floodplain Administrator

c: Andrew Garcia, City Hydrology George Rainhart, Owner File